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Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer and members of the Health and Human Services 

Committee, my name is Kate Dufour, and I am submitting testimony in support of LD 1326 on 

behalf of MMA’s Legislative Policy Committee, which establishes the association’s positions on 

all municipally relevant legislation.    

 

From the perspective of municipal officials across the state, especially among those dealing with 

PFAS related challenges, LD 1326 simply presents an opportunity to bring state PFAS 

contaminant levels, monitoring and tracking requirements in line with those established by the 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.  The changes proposed in the bill streamline the process 

and provide the consistency and predictability municipal officials need to comply with federal 

and state requirements.     

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.   

 


